
Tuesday, November 13, 2001 
MSG 2001-099 

MEMORANDUM FOR: Human Resources Directors 

FROM: Ellen E. Tunstall, Assistant Director for Employment Policy 

Subject: Economist, GS-110 

The Securities and Exchange Commission has requested a revision of the qualification standard 
for the GS-110, Economist series. We would like to know if other agencies have a need for 
revision of the standard also 

Please contact Suzy Barker, Division Director, Examination and Qualification Policy, by 
November 16, 2001, if your agency feels that there is a need for a revision of this standard. She 
can be reached at (202) 606-2226 or via e-mail at smbarker@opm.gov. 
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